
St. Michael’s  

Newsletter 
Friday 25th June 

Dear parents,  

 

 We started this week’s collective worship by 

continuing the theme of respect, valuing others as 

we would like to be valued.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We explored The Golden Rule, shown 

above,  a mosaic that shows people from different 

nations standing together with the words: 

 

‘Do unto others as you would have 

them do unto you.’  

Matthew 7.12 

 These wise words were spoken by Jesus and 

as a school we agreed that we should try to live by 

the Golden Rule in the way they treat others.  

 

 

 

Notices: 

 

Children Arriving Late in the Morning 

All children should arrive at the Scholars Close 

entrance by 08:45 for Y4, Y5 and Y6 and 08:40 

for Y1, Y2 and Y3. Reception only should 

arrive at the Piers Road gate by 08:45.  

 

Please can I kindly remind parents again that if 

you are late, after 08:45, children should report 

to the School Office to be signed in. The gate 

on scholars close will be locked at 08:50. 

 

School Lunches 

Your child can either have a hot or cold lunch 

provided by the school kitchen. On page two, 

you will find the cold lunch option. This should 

be ordered via the school office in advance of 

the day you wish to have this. Hot meal lunches 

can be ordered on the day. Next week is week 1 

of the menu. 

 

Mr. D. Rogers 
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